Autumn 2016
Welcome back.  A huge Thank you for the kind words and gifts at the end of term.  We trust you have had a good summer.  We have had a good time in Seagulls and are ready for the new term.  
We start school on Tuesday 6th September when fees are due and notice is required if leaving at the end of term (16th December 2016).  Please note that Half Term is from 24th to 28th October (Seagulls will be available).  The end of term is Friday 16th December when we will close at 12.15pm.  Seagulls will be available for one week before Christmas (19th to 23rd December). 
Topics:  This term we are looking at ‘Our World’ in the mornings.  Enclosed is a list of topics.  We welcome any parents who could help with topics - visits, materials, books. 

Nursery Education Grant:  

3 and 4 yr old funding: If your child is born before 31st August 2013 you are eligible to receive the grant.  Parental declaration forms are enclosed.  This form must be completed each term.  Please double check the number of funded hours / sessions esp. those that use other settings.  We are asking that the declarations be returned by Monday 26th September if not before!  OCC Count Day is 6th October.  2 yr old funding – if your child is eligible you will have been sent a card, which we have to verify.  
Bags: please do check your child’s spare clothes bags for the right size and weather appropriate clothes.  Sun hats may still be needed?  
Parents Coffee Morning:  These are for ALL parents to drop in.  They are times to ask questions and talk to other parents, etc.  The dates are listed over.  

Parent’s day: The dates for this term are listed over.  These are very important to attend giving you one to one time to discuss your child’s progress with the room leaders.  More details to follow re times, but please put the date in your diaries.
Contacting the school:  Please do note that it is best to ring The Lighthouse (01865 891712) from 8.00 am if you have an urgent message.  Emails will be checked from 8.45 / 9.00 am. 













Sally
Please do look at the paperwork enclosed: Invoice (and statement if required), Staff news, Fees and Term dates notice, Topic list, About your child note, privacy note (if applicable), and OCC declaration form.  























PTO
Key dates:  Autumn term 2016
Thursday 1st September

‘Open Field’ 2 pm to 4 pm.
Monday 5th September 

Staff day
Tuesday 6th September 
  
Start of term
Friday 23rd September

Parents coffee morning

Monday 26th September
Lighthouse request for all OCC funding forms to be returned

Tuesday 
11th October

Parents coffee morning 
Thursday 6th October
OCC official count day 


24th to 28th October  

Half term - Seagulls available
Friday 11th November 

Open Day 9.30 to 4.30 
Monday 14th November

Oak Room/Field View (Kerry) Parents day 
Tuesday 15th November

Woodland (Charlotte) Parents day 

Wednesday 16th November
Riverside (Helen) Parents day 
Wednesday 30th November
Parents coffee morning 

Tuesday 5th December

New parents coffee morning


Friday 16th December

End of term 12.15 finish
19th to 23rd December

Seagulls available
4th January 



Start of Autumn Term
These are important dates.  We do post regular reminders on the main doors, on the website and via email. 
Any questions / comments do contact me on 01865 891712 or 

Email – SallyatLNS@aol.com  

